

23rd November 2020

Dear Parents,

Re: Temporary closure of the Nursery

I hope you are all safe and well.

Unfortunately, we have had a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the nursery and I have been advised to close the 3 nursery classes until the 4th December.

I apologise for the inconvenience this may cause you and your children.

Your class teachers will be in touch to set up the ZOOM sessions again. They will help the children to stay in touch with their key worker and friends until we can reopen.

Pre-school continues to remain open.

Please contact the office if your child shows symptoms of COVID-19 and let us know results of tests as soon as you can.

Best wishes

Sarah

Sarah Helm

Head Teacher





